
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
 

Notice is hereby given that a bond measure will be submitted to the voters of the Cypress 
School District at the General Election on November 4, 2008.  The passage of this measure 
would authorize the school district to issue and sell bonds of the district in the amount of 
$53,600,000, for the purpose of raising money for the repair, renovation and replacement of 
deteriorated elementary schools in the district. The bonds proposed to be issued and sold shall 
bear interest at a rate not exceeding the legal limit, payable annually for the first year after their 
date and semiannually thereafter.  The number of years over which each series of the bonds are 
to mature shall be within legal limits.  Each qualified elector of the Cypress School District shall 
be entitled to vote only in the School District Election Precinct of which he/she is a resident. 
Specific school projects listed in the “Project List” are available on the Registrar of Voters’ 
website:  www.ocvote.com. 
 
Notice is further given that the Registrar of Voters has determined that the last day and time for 
filing arguments for or against this bond measure is August 15, 2008, 5:00 p.m., at the Registrar 
of Voters office, 1300-C South Grand Avenue, Santa Ana. No arguments shall exceed 300 
words in length.  No more than 5 signatures shall appear with any argument for or against the 
measure. For more information on measure arguments, a “Handbook for Submitting Ballot 
Measure Arguments” is available at the Registrar of Voters office (714-567-7600) and on its 
website, www.ocvote.com. 

 
Notice is hereby given that the polls for said election will be open from 7:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m.  
All ballots cast in said election will be counted centrally at the Registrar of Voters office, 1300-C 
South Grand Avenue, Santa Ana. 
 
Notice is further given that the vote-by-mail ballot processing will begin on October 6, 2008, and 
will continue Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. until the election is certified on 
or about December 2, 2008.  The vote-by-mail ballot process is open to the public at 1300-C 
South Grand Avenue, Santa Ana. 
 
Notice is further given that the manual tally of specific precincts will begin on November 5, 2008, 
at the Orange County Registrar of Voters office, 1300-C South Grand Avenue, Santa Ana. 
 
Notice is further given that a report on the results of the 1 percent manual tally will be included in 
the certification of the official canvass of the vote. 
 
Dated this 4th day of August, 2008. 
 
Neal Kelley 
Registrar of Voters 
County of Orange 
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